
Dear Parents/Carers, 

A message from Mrs Gurney                                                                                                                                                      
As a school and Governing Body, we have decided not to have an INSET day on Friday 18th December as 
we feel it is too short notice to make this change for our families.  We will remain open until your child’s 
usual collection time.  We have been asked by the Government to receive and communicate cases of 
COVID-19 in our school to families up until Thursday 24th December.  School staff will be monitoring the 
website for any submitted forms and emailing families accordingly.  Further information will follow 
about this next week. 

KS1 Nativity Play - A Present for the Baby                                                                                                                                     
Next week, KS1 families will receive a link of the recording.  Today I watched the children perform and I 
was really proud of every one of them.  They have all been awarded a Head Teachers sticker. 

FS2 Tableau                                                                                                                                                                       
I will be watching the Foundation children perform their Tableau next week.  A link of the recording will 
follow for our Foundation families later in the week.  

Best wishes and Merry Christmas, 

 

Mrs Louisa Gurney, Head Teacher 

 

REMINDERS 

Christmas Dinner. Wednesday 16th December.                                                                                                                            
Children are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper or Christmas t-shirt next week for our Christmas 
dinner.  Please note this is not a dress down day.   

Flu Vaccinations  Reminder, vaccinations will be taking place on Monday 14th December for all children 
with parental permission.  

Airfield Club.  Friday 18th December.                                                                                                                                    
Reminder that there will be no Airfield Club after school next Friday.  

 

 

This will be your final Friday Update for this term.   Friday Update will return on Friday 8th January.  

    Email admin@wcofe.com if you have any questions or queries. 

Issue:  11 Date of Issue:  11th December 2020 

 

Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, 

we inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 
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Date Event Notes 

14/12/2020 Flu Vaccinations FS2 - Year 6  

16/12/2020 Christmas Dinner 

As in previous years, children may wear a              
Christmas jumper  

 

18/12/2020 NORMAL FINISH TIME NO AIRFIELD CLUB  

04/01/2021 INSET Day School closed to pupils. 

05/01/2021 School Returns Staggered times continue.  


